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Mrs G MacKenzie 

Code A 

11 December 2008 

Dear Mrs MacKenzie 

Re: Mrs Gladys Richards 

For your information, I enclose a copy of a letter that Mr Horsley has received 
from the Ministry of Justice in reply to his request for consent to hold an 
Inquest into your mother’s death. 

Yours sincerely 

Valerie Maddison 
Coroner’s Administrative Officer 
Tel:i Code A i 

Email: Code A 
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Guildhall Square 
Portsmouth PO1 2AJ 

Coroners and Burials Division 
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9 December 2008 

Dear Mr Horsley, 

Your report under Section 15 of the Coroners Act 1988 about Mrs Gladys Richards 

Thank you for your letter of 17 November to Nick Matthews with your report about the death 
of Mrs Richards, together with copies of correspondence with Mrs Gillian Mackenzie, Mrs 
Richards’ daughter. We are carefully considering your report and hope to make a 
recommendation to the Minister in the near future. 

With best wishes, 

Yours sincerely, 

Barrie Thurlow 
Coroners and Burials Division 
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